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Horton, Caroline

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 10:29 AM
To: 'joewier@mckenzietank.com'; 'larnold@mckenzietank.com'
Cc: Byer, James; Castellano, Marlane
Subject: FDEP Inspection Report
Attachments: MTL St Marks_inspection_report.pdf

Attached is the Florida Department of Environmental Protection hazardous waste inspection report 
conducted at your facility on August 29, 2011.  There were two potential violations that were 
corrected during the inspection.  The facility appeared to be in compliance at the conclusion of the 
inspection.  This inspection did not address other areas of Department jurisdiction.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me by phone or return e-mail. 
 
Caroline Horton 
Environmental Specialist II 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Northwest District Tallahassee Branch Office 
Division of Waste Management 
Carr Building, Suite 115 
3900 Commonwealth Blvd.  MS 55 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Office: 850/245-2969 
Fax: 850/245-2948 
Caroline.Horton@dep.state.fl.us 
 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


